
 

 

Dear Parents, 
  
I want to thank everyone for their patience as we have worked through the issue of 
extra classroom fees. 
  
For anyone who has been charged an Art class or Lab fee in TADS - these fees have 
been removed from your account. Any payment that may have been made for these 
items was credited toward your next tuition payment due. If your account has been paid 
in full, PCA will be issuing you a refund check. 
  
Again I apologized for the confusion and inconvenience. As always we thank you for the 
privilege of presenting the Truth of who Jesus is to your students. 
  
  
In His Service 
  
  
Tom Odell 

 


